
 

 

 
 
July 28, 2020 
 
Aurora Watts  NEW STUDENT ID: A00382289 
8633 34th Ct SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
 
Dear Aurora, 
 
Thank you for your application for admission to the 2020 cohort of The Evergreen State College’s Master 
of Environmental Studies Program. 
 
At this time, you have been placed on the MES admissions waitlist. We encourage you to maintain your 
candidacy. We are hopeful we will be able to offer you admission after currently admitted students 
make their commitment decisions.   
 
We hope to make final admission decisions in a timely manner but please be aware that we currently 
expect to keep the Fall 2020 waitlist open until August 31st, 2020, to accommodate any last minute 
changes in the cohort. If at any time you decide you are no longer interested in holding this waitlist 
position, please email Assistant Director, Averi Azar at averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu.  
 
We recommend reserving the Fall 2020 MES Orientation date: Monday, September 21, 2020 from 9 am 
- 5 pm. All newly admitted students are required to attend.  
 
If we are able to offer you admission to MES, you would be considered a regular admit as you clearly 
meet all prerequisites for our program.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at witheyj@evergreen.edu.  
 
Once again, thank you for applying to Evergreen’s MES program! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Withey, Ph.D. 
Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 
witheyj@evergreen.edu 
360-867-5831 
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